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Donna Conkling

From: proscars@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 1:30 PM

To: jmark58@aol.com; Clerk's Department

Subject: Homestead  Tax Option Public Hearing

Mayor Jon Mark and the Scarsdale Village Board of Trustees ,   
 
I hope you will keep an open mind to passing the Homestead Tax Option 
 
and listen to our residents  on all sides of the issue.  I urge the Village Board 
 
NOT to vote on the issue tonight but to give the community the opportunity to present  
 
any additional helpful information for a vote to take place at the next Village Board  
 
Meeting on Tuesday, February 23. 
 
Thank you for your consideration on this very important issue regarding Reval of 
 
all residential properties in Scarsdale. 
 
Bob Harrison,  Chairman 
 
Scarsdale Taxpayer Alert 
65 Fox Meadow Road 
Scarsdale, NY 10583 
 
914 725-0962 


